NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The City of Laurel, Mississippi will accept proposals for property insurance coverage and for boiler and
machinery coverage for the City of Laurel.

Specifications and bid forms are on file and may be obtained from the City Clerk’s Office, 401 N 5" Ave.,
Room 201. Interested parties may contact Cindy Pitts, Chief Deputy City Clerk, at 601-428-6404 for further information.

Bids must be filed with the City Clerk of the City of Laurel, Mississippi at Laurel City Hall, 401 N. 5™ Ave.,
Room 201 or received by mail at the City of Laurel, City Clerk’s Office, P. O. Box 647, Laurel, MS 39441 no later than
10:00 AM on Friday, October 19, 2018.

Bids will be opened publicly by the City Clerk at 10:00 AM, Friday, October 19, 2018, in the City Clerk’s
Office, Room 201, Laurel City Hall.

Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope, marked on the outside, “Sealed Bid”” and “Property Insurance
Coverage and Boiler and Machinery Coverage for the City of Laurel.”

Bids can also be submitted electronically on the City of Laurel web site at laurelmsprojects.com.

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any irregularities in bidding.

Given under my hand and official seal on this the 18th day of September, A.D., 2018.

Mary Ann Hess
City Clerk
City of Laurel, Mississippi

(SEAL)

(9/27/18 & 10/04/18)



